Breese, Robert
-—__—“ﬂ
From: Marie Anna Weston [

Sent: 17 May 2018 20:56

To: Breese, Robert

Subject: Re: ENOTECA - 2 London Wall Place, London, EC2Y S5AU (NOT PROTECTIVELY
MARKED)

Hi Robert,

Hope all is well with you.

Following a meeting with a team of Barbican residents representatives ! would like to make the following
alternations to my Premise Licence application;

- Remove Saturday & Sunday trading

- Monday to Friday opening hours between 08:00 - 23:30
- Alcohol licence for sales between 11:00 - 23:00

- Off sales to be in sealed contalners.

| have also agreed to remove any tables & chalrs from our outside demise at 22:00 and close the front windows.
Please could you advise if | need to re-submit my application or If this email will suffice?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Many thanks.

Marie

On 14 May 2018, at 15:03, Breese, Robert <Robert.Breese@cityoflondon.gov.uk> wrote:
Hi both,

Have amended the application to include that condition so no need for any further communications
from your end.

Regards

Robert

From: Marie Anna weston [

Sent: 14 May 2018 15:00 .
To: Holmes Paul <Paul.Holmes@city-of-london.pnn.police.uk>

Cc: Licensing Office <LicensingOffice@city-of-london.pnn.police.uk>; M&CP - Licensing
<licensing@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: ENOTECA - 2 London Wall Place, London, EC2Y 5AU (NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED)
Paul,

Thank you for your email. | will happily amend our application to include the CCTV condition below. |
will email licensing authority soonest.





